
Question No: 182 
 
Question:  Development of Crocodile Proposals 
 
Date:  17/11/92 
Member: Mr PARISH  
To:   MINISTER for CONSERVATION 
 
1. Has any application for government assistance been made to the Northern 
Territory government regarding development of crocodile proposals submitted by Dr 
Graeme Webb. 
 
2. If the answer to question 1 is yes, what are the details of the funding sought. 
 
3. Has any form of funding or assistance been approved regarding the development 
of crocodile proposals; if so, what are the details. 
 
ANSWER 
 
1. No application for assistance has been received by the Conservation Commission. 
 
2. N/A. 
 
3. No funding or assistance has been provided by the Conservation Commission. 
 
Reference is made to the response to written question No 181. 


